Debra Thomeson

From: Sarah Holmgrain <spholmgrain@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 2, 2022 7:41 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Letter of Interest

Dear Clerk Thompson,

I would like to submit my interest in serving on the Housing Task Force. As you know I am a local real estate
broker with Petersburg Properties. I help buyers and sellers find homes and land but I also manage residential
and commercial real estate for landlords in town. I also worked in commercial real estate (managing and
leasing) in Washington for over g years before moving back to Petersburg in 2001.

I'have lots of ideas, maybe some good, some not realistic, but I would like to donate my time and energy to this
task force. I hope we can develop some solid recommendations for the Assembly with potential options to
encourage development and reduce the housing crunch both short term and long term.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Sarah Pawuk Holmgrain
Broker/Owner

Petersburg Properties, LLC
907-518-0718

Fax: 800-371-7793
www.petershurgproperties.com

PLEASE NOTE: This communication, including any attachment, contains information that may be confidential or
privileged, and is intended solely for the entity or individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient,
you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is
strictly prohibited.



